Each year Virginia farmers provide us
with safe, nutritious and delicious food.
Join Agriculture in the Classroom and
“thank a farmer" by asking your children
to submit an original piece of art giving
thanks for farmers.

AITC will choose the best elementary and
secondary submissions and those
children will receive a gift card prize.

To submit, take a photo of your student's
artwork and email to aitc@vafb.com. The
deadline for submission is November 23.




